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I	support	a	legislated	fair	price	for	solar;	
My	experience	with	my	retailer	has	been	sporadic	with	poor	service	and	overly	
complicated,	deceptive	behaviour.	
I	think	NSW	needs	a	legislated	minimum	feed-in	tariff	that	is	fair.		Not	being	paid	
one	sixth	for	the	power	we	produce	compared	to	what	they	charge	us!		What	a	
rip-off.	
The	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar,	this	means	recognising	
the	environmental	and	health	benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	rooftop	solar.	
solar	systems	and	experiences	with	the	feed-in	tariff;	
I	support	rooftop	solar	and	renewables,	not	old	polluting	sources	of	power	(ie	
coal	and	gas).	
Please	create	a	fair	playing	field	for	consumers	as	the	energy	sector's	self-
interest	and	greed	(ie	gold-plating	and	outrageous	price	hikes)	are	inexcusable	
in	such	a	research-rich	country	as	Australia.		
	
Let's	have	a	fair	go	for	all	Australians.	
	
thanks




